
ETUC calls for European action on workplace 
temperatures

 Europe 

The ETUC has call on the next European Commission to introduce a legislative 
instrument that recognises this increased risk to workers of increasing temperatures 
and provides a framework for protecting workers. The ETUC argues that weather 
conditions do not respect national borders and so European action is required. 
Other parts of the world have legislation but Europe has no binding law on safe 
maximum working temperatures. The ETUC says that currently maximum (and 
minimum) permissible working temperatures vary widely across different Member 
States and across sectors and companies.
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